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Friday 11th October 2013 Press Release
 
Targa NZ starts at Dotcom Mansion
The 2013 Targa New Zealand Motorsport Event will start from the Dotcom Mansion.  We would like to thank our key partner Instra Corporation through their association with Kim Dotcom for making this happen.  
During the last 19 years Targa NZ has used high profile personalities and locations to gain international media attention. When the opportunity came to start the Targa New Zealand Event from the Dotcom Mansion there were numerous considerations to be made before committing to this location.
Due to the controversial nature of Kim Dotcom's history there is no denying he tends to polarise people. Like him or not, the media are always interested in anything he does. So given his well-known association with motorsport the offer to help promote this year’s Targa NZ Event was an opportunity not to be missed. 
This fabulous location will provide the perfect setting to gather the variety of vehicles that participate in Targa NZ. This secure premises is large, spectacular and well presented, providing us the opportunity to expand the entertainment on offer whilst we launch the Targa NZ Event. 
The location will also appeal to a wider audience than the motorsport fraternity throught the unprecedented media attention it will create. We are expecting large numbers of general public on Wednesday the 30th of October from 3pm-8pm as we gather at the Mansion to complete documentation and scrutineering in a carnival like atmosphere.
We have engaged the local Coatesville Primary School to provide public car parking as a fundraiser, this is $5 per car and all proceeds go to the school. The increased public interest will also raise the awareness of our new charity Kids in Cars. They will be on site providing fun and entertainment for the whole family while promoting their cause to the general public. 
The Drivers Briefing will be held at the historic tavern “The Riverhead”, which is just another attraction the district has to offer and featured highly in our decision to start the 2013 Targa NZ Event from Coatesville. 
The geography, vineyards, flowing roads, history, ambience, and magnificent vistas all combine to make the perfect start to this year’s 2013 Targa New Zealand Event. 
For more information please go to www.targa.co.nz
Peter Martin 
Event Director
Targa NZ
09 298 8322
info@targa.co.nz
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